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Mobile Laboratory Coalition Leadership Letter

Spring 2024
Updates

Dear Mobile Lab Coalition (MLC) Community,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with a
sense of springtime enthusiasm. Here at the MLC,
we are “blooming” with excitement due to initiatives
to support educators, students and the entire
mobile lab community.

Great Things Happening at MLC: We are very
excited to launch the Instructor Exchange Program
in 2024. This members-only program is designed to
empower mobile lab instructors with a hands-on,
one-of-a-kind real-life experience. Read here to
learn more about the selected participants for 2024!

From top right: Alyssa Labdon of Greenwood Genetic Center
in Greenwood, South Carolina; Lori Shimoda of | Am A
Scientist Chaminade University in Hawaii; Candida Barreto of
BioBus New York City; Alice Chou of BioBus New England



https://www.mobilelabcoalition.com/instructorprogram
https://www.mobilelabcoalition.com/post/introducing-our-2024-instructor-program-recipients
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2024 Annual
Conference

Save the Date: 2024 Annual Conference: Mark your calendars! Our annual
conference is set to take place from July 15-18 in the beautiful city of Charleston,
SC. Along with ample opportunities to network, our programmatic focus will be on
"Access and Innovation." It promises to be an enriching experience for all
attendees, and we hope to see you there!

Q REGISTER NOW

Access

Innovation
Culture



https://www.mobilelabcoalition.com/upcoming-conference
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At the core of MLC's mission is the drive to improve student access to
quality hands-on science and technology education. We can’t do that
without our mobile lab community. We encourage and appreciate your
feedback, active participation, and sharing of your experiences within our
community.

If you are not already a member, we encourage you to consider joining our
unique Coalition. Stay tuned for more conference updates,
announcements, and other opportunities to engage with the MLC. We are
dedicated to fostering knowledge-sharing and providing opportunities for
professional and mobile lab community growth.

Thank you for being a part of our team.

Warm regards,
The MLC Board of Directors
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Thank You

The MLC provides education, fosters collaboration and serves as a
central resource of knowledge, curricula, and best practices for the
mobile lab community. Please visit our website for additional information.

@@ www.mobilelabcoalition.org
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https://www.instagram.com/mobilelabcoalition/
https://www.facebook.com/mobilelabcoalition
https://twitter.com/home?lang=en
https://shoutout.wix.com/so/44OwABPXe/c?w=mBoDLGn9U8H9UF7dzT6Aa8PW2Lk_xhBcEKFLYHjyrEo.eyJ1IjoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubW9iaWxlbGFiY29hbGl0aW9uLmNvbSIsInIiOiI2ZTZjMTU4NC00ZGIxLTRiOGItOGJkZi01Y2FhY2RjMjY5YWEiLCJtIjoibWFpbCIsImMiOiIwMDAwMDAwMC0wMDAwLTAwMDAtMDAwMC0wMDAwMDAwMDAwMDAifQ

